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Heads Up 
 

Dear parents 
 

We have continued our work on Relationships Education this week 

through the use of our No Outsiders programme. Class 1 and 2 have both 

been looking at books which deal with refugees, (My Name is not Refugee  
and The Boy at the Back of the Class) and reception have enjoyed the 

story Blue Chameleon which celebrates all the different colours things can 

be as a way of accepting and celebrating diversity.  

 

We have also participated in The Big Ask this week and contributed to the 
biggest survey about children’s views ever. Parents can also contribute on 

this link https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/  before 

the end of the day today.  The project came with teaching resources 

which we have used with the children to discuss issues such as gender 
stereotyping, mental health and what makes a healthy and unhealthy 

relationship. The children have embraced it all, as usual, and you can be 

proud of their attitudes and achievements; we certainly are. 

 
After half term, we have six weeks of learning to do before the long 

summer break. We will be assessing the children to gauge their progress 

and give us a baseline from which to plan for the autumn term. One of 

the great advantages of such a small school is that all staff know exactly 
what the children can do and where their starting points in September 

should be. We will also be enjoying as many outdoor lessons as possible 

including archery with Moorland Adventure and sports day, which I hope 

you have in your diaries – Thursday 24th June. 

 
I hope that you enjoy the promised sunshine over the bank holiday 

weekend and have a fantastic week off. 

 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
Head Teacher 
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If you, your child or anyone in your 

family does not feel well then please do not come to school, stay 

at home and book a test if you have coronavirus symptoms. 

https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

 
Diary Dates: 

 
 

 
Monday 7th June  School reopens for summer term 

Class 2 Brass Lessons BRING INSTRUMENTS! 

     
Wednesday 9th June PTA Meeting via Zoom 

Thursday 10th June  Class 2 Swimming Lessons – Come in Swimwear  

    & PE Kit      
     Kickstart PE 

After-School Club 

Friday 11th June  Moorland Adventure – (waterproofs, sunhats, boots) 
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